
 

 

HB 3111 Testimony in support on behalf of AOC- Association of Oregon Counties 

Senate Committee on Rules 

 

 

Dear Chair Lieber, Vice Chair Knopp and members of the Senate Committee on Rules: 

 

My name is Anna Braun with Braun Law LLC representing Association of Oregon Counties 
(AOC). The legislative committee of AOC met on March 13th and voted to support HB 3111.  

AOC strongly supports HB 3111. 

HB 3111 corrects a gap in the current statute that protects public employee confidential 
information. The release of this private information, including home address and personal 
telephone numbers, could place employees and officials at risk of harassment or worse. By 
deleting the reference to “personnel” in the statute, this bill corrects the gap in protecting this 
information.  

AOC urges support for HB 3111.   

Anna Braun  

Braun Law LLC  

On behalf of AOC Governance, Revenue and Veterans subcommittee 


